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Please vote NO on Cap & Trade. | live in our huge rural area of Oregon where much of our
human and animal food is grown. Also, our above and below ground level resources are
mostly found in this area. Your Cap and Trade plans are extremely financially harmful to our
rural areas, businesses and citizens. Please vote NO on this bureaucratic administrative Oregon
nightmare. At the very least have the wisdom and courtesy to submit Cap & Trade to the
voters of Oregon.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Helen Scott, Grants Pass
Southwest Oregon
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